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December 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
With regards to the start of school in January we are required to ensure that pupils have all taken a 
Lateral Flow test prior to return to school.  We have a great deal of expertise in testing now and have 
been testing every year group in school regularly this term.  We quickly pick up asymptomatic cases 
which prevent further infection within school. 
 

 All testing will take place at the Sandringham Road site.  The entrance is on Woodbridge 
Road. 

 Longbridge Road pupils and Year 12 will come in for a test and return home on Tuesday 4th 
January.  Times are given below. 

 Sandringham Road pupils and Year 13 will come in for a test and return home on 
Wednesday 5th January.  Times are given below. 

 Pupils will not need to wear school uniform and should turn up 5 minutes before their 
timeslot below.  

 School will start as normal on Thursday 6th January on both sites. 
 

Form 7 8 9 10 11 

E or K 8.30 10.00 11.30 2.00 3.30 

F or L 8.45 10.15 11.45 2.15 3.45 

G or M 9.00 10.30 12.00 2.30 4.00 

H or N 9.15 10.45 12.15 2.45 4.15 

I or O 9.30 11.00 12.30 3.00 4.30 

J or P 9.45 11.15 12.45 3.15 4.45 

Year 12 and Year 13 to attend on the correct day between 8.30 and 4.30 

 
Failure to attend and complete a test on the days outlined will delay the start to the year for your 
child. 
 
I do hope you appreciate the efforts we are making to ensure that the start of the new term is 
unaffected by new COVID cases and that we can continue to keep your child safe in school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Tony Roe 
Headteacher  


